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Note to File 
 

To: Parties 
 
Re: EA1314-01 – Jay Project – documents relevant to the Jay Project transferred 

from the Wek’éezhii Land and Water Board public registry  
 
The Jay Project is an expansion of the existing Ekati Diamond mine proposed by Dominion 
Diamond.  The Wek’éezhii Land and Water Board (WLWB) regulates the existing Ekati Mine 
under Land Use Permits and Water Licences.   
 
The WLWB administers a public registry for these Licences and Permits and accompanying 
documents.  This public registry contains documents including monitoring and management 
programs and plans that are relevant to the current environmental assessment of the Jay 
Project.    
 
These documents will assist parties during the upcoming technical sessions April 20-24. 
Further, transferred documents will ultimately assist the Review Board in its determination 
on the significance of adverse impacts from Jay Project on the environment and people. 
   
Documents must be on the Review Board public registry in order for them to be considered as 
evidence in the Review Board’s findings.   
 
When the Review Board transfers relevant documents from the Ekati mine Licences and 
Permits on the WLWB public registry to the Review Board registry for the Jay Project it will 
ask parties and the developer to comment on this document transfer. 
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